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COVID Guidance Updates
• Continue to monitor the COVID situation
• UNOLS Guidance was updated in early June

Ships are still expected to conduct a risk assessment prior to each cruise
Will be discussing any possible revisions to risk assessment protocols at 
the upcoming Marine Superintendent meeting
Guidance depends on the risk level of the cruise - there is flexibility for 
Marine Superintendents

• Continue to keep in close contact with GW-MMA for guidance
• Encourage operators and Chief Scientists to reach out if there are 

questions.


